August 14, 1954 Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor", August 14, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-069, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122745

Summary:

Syngman Rhee asks General Taylor to arrange General Lee's visit to the United States to study the organization of the Joint Chiefs of Staff.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

14 August 1934

My dear General Taylor:

I thank you for your lotter of 13 Aigust concerning the desirability of General Lee Kyung Kum visiting the United States in the near future.

It would be appreciated if arrangements could be made for General Lee to visit the United States to study the organization of the United States Joint Chiefs of Staff. It would also be most helpful if arrangements could be made for him to traval immediately to join Address Sohm in negotiations between the American and Korean authorations.

Yours sincerely,

General Maxwell D. Taylor, Commanding General, Hondquarters, Eighth United States Army.

SV)